
Dear Sagefield Community Members, 
Dear Sagefield Community Members, we are thrilled to bring you 
the latest updates and highlights from our vibrant community.  
 
Our collective efforts are making Sagefield a safe, beautiful, and 
welcoming place to live, and we're excited to share the initiatives 
and achievements that contribute to this. 
 
We encourage you to get involved and share your ideas to help us 
continue improving our community. Join us at our next community 
meeting, or reach out to one of the board members with your sug-
gestions. Together, we can make Sagefield even better! 
 
Sincerely Yours 
Roger T Bazile Jr. 
Chairman of Board   
(SCPID). 
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The Board of  Commissioners 

1) Chairman - Roger Bazile 

2) Vice Chairman - Alvin Claiborne 

3) Secretary - Monica Goree 

4) Treasurer- Estelita Baptiste 

5) Parliamentarian - Donald Goree 

6) Board Assistant - Rogers Johnson 

7) Board Assistant - Shannon Jenkins 



We are delighted to announce the newest addition to the Sagefield 
Crime Prevention and Improvement District Board of Commission-
ers as our new Vice Chairman, Mr. Alvin Claiborne. Mr. Claiborne 
brings a wealth of experience and a fresh perspective to our team. 
His dedication to community safety and improvement aligns per-
fectly with our mission. 

Please join us in welcoming Mr. Claiborne to the Sagefield family. 
We look forward to working together to continue making our com-
munity a safer and more beautiful place to live. 

Welcome Our Newest CPID Board Member 

Sagefield Entrance Sign 
We are pleased to inform you that the Sagefield Crime Prevention and Im-
provement District Board is in the final stages of approving the right land-
scaper to beautify our Sagefield entrance sign. The selected design will 
feature a beautiful array of flowers and bushes, enhancing the aesthetic 
appeal of our community. 

I have added some sample pictures from the landscapers, but it's im-
portant to note that these are not final. Your input is valuable to us. If you 
have any questions or ideas, we invite you to share them. Let's make this 
decision together! Come to the next  meeting and share your thoughts. 

Once approved, we anticipate starting the landscaping work in the spring 
of 2025. We are excited about this project and believe it will significantly 
improve the entrance to our neighborhood. 

Thank you for your continued support and patience as we work to make 
Sagefield an even more beautiful place to live. 

Reflective Curb 

Addresses 
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Sagefield Homeowners Association Meeting - June 2024 

We are pleased to announce that during the Sagefield Homeowners Associ-
ation meeting held in June 2024, new resident  volunteers were successfully 
voted onto the HOA Board of Directors. This marks an exciting chapter for 
our community as we welcome fresh perspectives and ideas to our leader-
ship team. We look forward to the positive contributions and continued 
growth under their guidance.                              

Continued on page 3 



The holiday season is upon us, and it’s time to light up Sagefield with 
festive cheer! We are thrilled to announce that the Second Annual 
Sagefield Christmas Lighting Contest is fast approaching. This year, 
we invite all residents to showcase their creativity and holiday spirit 
by decorating their homes with dazzling lights and decorations. 

Join us in making Sagefield a winter wonderland! Whether you go 
for a classic look or a modern twist, every display adds to the magic 
of the season. Let’s come together as a community to spread joy and 
celebrate the holidays in style. The contest starts November 22nd, 

Get Ready for the Second Annual Sagefield 

Christmas Lighting Contest!  
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Sagefield Homeowners Association Meeting - June 2024 

1) President - Larry Galloway 
2) Vice President -Roger Bazile 
3) Secretary - Monica Goree 
4) Treasure - Chantel White 
5) Parliamentarian - Brian White 

Home Owners Association Board Members 

Sagefield Subdivision Dog Waste Ordinance 

The Sagefield Homeowners Association Board has passed a new 
Dog Ordinance. While East Baton Rouge already has laws in 
place, this ordinance enhances those laws specifically for the 
Sagefield community. For more details, please visit the HOA 
website at sagefieldhoa.com.  



The ARC is in charge of upholding the architec-
tural restrictions set by the HOA board. If you 
want to change your property's exterior, you 
must first request approval from the ARC.. 
  
         Committee Members 
    1) President - Larry Galloway  
    2) Vice President -Roger Bazile  
    3) Parliamentarian - Brian White 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
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ARCHITECTURAL CONTROL 

As homes in our subdivision age, the need for maintenance becomes in-
creasingly necessary. The Sagefield Homeowners Association Board and the 
Architectural Control Committee (ACC) are here to support and guide 
homeowners on the best ways to handle these maintenance tasks. Every 
homeowner should have a copy of the Sagefield Subdivision Restrictions. If 
you need a copy, you can find it  on the sagefield  website sagefieldhoa.com. 
 
The goal of a restricted subdivision is to maximize property values for 
Sagefield residents. This means homeowners must follow specific guide-
lines. These restrictions have been proven effective over time and address 
common issues found in non-restricted subdivisions.. 
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New Website  Launch 

Exciting News!  
 
Hey Sagefield Community, 
 
We are thrilled to announce that our website has received a complete overhaul! It’s now 
more user-friendly, packed with helpful information, and visually stunning. From com-
munity news to event updates and resources, everything you need is just a click away. 
The new design ensures you can easily find what you’re looking for, and the enhanced 
features make the experience smoother and more enjoyable. 
 
Visit sagefieldhoa.com today to explore all the fantastic new features. You can ask 
Sagefield, our new AI, for help if you have any questions. Sagefield is a very intuitive AI 
and knows his way around the website. Need a tutorial? Ask Sagefield—he will be glad to 
help! Sagefield can guide you through all the new features, answer your queries instant-
ly, and make your online experience seamless. He’s like having a tech-savvy friend 
ready to assist you anytime. 
 
Stay updated with the latest news, events, and announcements to make the most out of 
being a part of our wonderful community. Your feedback is also important to us, so feel 
free to share your thoughts on the new look and features. 
 
Let’s continue to grow and thrive together! Your engagement and feedback are crucial 
in making our website a success. We look forward to hearing from you and working       
together to improve our online community. 



The Development of the Parkway Lakes Subdivision 
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Dear Sagefield Residents, 

We would like to inform you about the upcoming Parkway Lakes Subdivi-
sion project, which involves the construction of 151 homes. While this de-
velopment promises to bring new neighbors and opportunities to our 
community, it also raises concerns about potential flooding and increased 
water levels. 

We understand that these concerns are significant, and we want to assure 
you that we are taking them seriously. The developers have committed to 
implementing comprehensive drainage and water management systems 
to mitigate any potential impact on our area. Additionally, we are working 
closely with local authorities to ensure that all necessary precautions are 
taken to protect our community. 

We will keep you updated on the progress of the project and any measures 
being taken to address these concerns. Your feedback and suggestions 
are important to us, and we encourage you to share them with us. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Together, we can ensure that 
our community remains a safe and welcoming place for everyone. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Galloway 
President  
Sagefield Homeowner Association 
 

Roger Bazile 
Chairman  
Sagefield Crime Prevention and Improvement District 
 
You can find out more information on the Sagefieldhoa.com website   
 



Primary Business 

address 

PO Bo 82376 
Baton Rouge, LA  

Phone: 2252702464 

Email: 
sagefieldcpid@gmail.com 

SAGEFIELD CRIME 

PREVENTION AND 

IMPROVEMENT 

DISTRICT 

The Sagefield Crime Prevention and Improvement District (SCPID) serves a vi-
tal role in our community. Its primary responsibilities include: 
 
1. Crime Prevention: The district aims to enhance safety by increasing the 

presence of law enforcement personnel within the Sagefield area. By do-
ing so, it contributes to the security and well-being of district residents. 

2. Beautification and Improvements: Beyond crime prevention, the SCPID 
focuses on enhancing the overall quality of life in the neighborhood. It al-
locates resources for beautification projects and other improvements 
within the district. These efforts contribute to keeping our community 
beautiful and vibrant. 

3. Governance: The SCPID operates under a seven-member board of com-
missioners, representing various stakeholders such as the Sagefield 
Homeowners Association, local legislators, and other relevant authorities. 
This governance structure ensures effective decision-making and com-
munity representation. 

 
Organization 

We’re on the Web! 
Sagefieldhoa.com 

    Our Motto 
                   "Uniting for Safety, Thriving Together:  

Sagefield Crime Prevention and Improvement District" 


